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From: Elizabeth Scott 
Sent: Monday, 29 April 2024 4:45 PM
To: HEAC
Subject: Babies born alive protection bill

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Mon Apr 29 2024 
Public  Submission by Elizabeth Scott. 

I shudder to think of the increasing number of babies that will be born alive after an abortion as the number of 
late term abortions rise. Will they be left to die without care in a so-called civilised society such as ours ?  
I strongly urge the committee to recommend that Parliament pabcd this legislation.  
Hi, my name is Elizabeth, I live on the Gold Coast and I am a retired teacher.  
It is essential that every baby born alive in this country should receive the same life giving care whether they 
are wanted or not.  
One of the government's most basic responsibilities is protecting the most vulnerable in our society and there 
is none more vulnerable than a newborn baby.  

Sincerely, Elizabeth Scott 
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